IEEE Evansville-Owensboro Section Report Summary 2016

Paul Kuban, Section Chair

2015 Highlights

8 meetings, including one formal banquet and one power company tour
Meeting/speaker collaboration with Indy Section via Webex
Meeting/speaker collaboration with MSU Student Chapter

Provided financial support to USI, UE, and MSU

Provided financial support to Evansville School District (Children’s Books)

2015 Lowlights

No takers for officer elections (Secretary, Treasurer needed)

Two stepped up after lengthy appeal (appointed to office, no elections)
Secretary now moving away to new job

2016 Highlights (so far)

Thorough training session held for new officers

Excellent, distinguished speaker for March meeting — great attendance
Planning for more plant trips (in progress)

Hoping for more good speakers




